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Upcoming GPHG ceremony 
9 November 2023 

 

 
 
Geneva, 8 February 2023 - An annual celebration of contemporary watchmaking excellence and 
creativity, the 23rd Grand Prix d'Horlogerie de Genève (GPHG) awards ceremony will take place 
on Thursday 9 November 2023 at the Théâtre du Léman in Geneva. 
 
In the run-up to this key event in the international watchmaking calendar, the GPHG Academy 
encompassing key players in the sector and passionate enthusiasts will be able to propose models 
liable to compete from April onwards; before making a nomination pre-selection among the timepieces 
entered by brands in the competition; and then taking part alongside the jury in the final vote to draw 
up the prize list. 
 
The 2023 list of members of the GPHG Academy will be unveiled in March.  
Entries for this prestigious competition can be submitted from May 2023 onwards. 
 
About the GPHG: Created in 2001 and overseen since 2011 by a Foundation recognised as a public 
interest organisation, the Grand Prix d’Horlogerie de Genève (GPHG) has for 20 years been pursuing 
its mission as an international showcase for the art of watchmaking. It achieves this with the support of 
its public and private partners – notably its principal partner, FGP Global Properties Swiss & Alps – as 
well as thanks to the participation of industry stakeholders. 
 
www.gphg.org 

http://www.gphg.org/


 

 
 
PRESS CONTACT : 
Aude Campanelli : aude.campanelli@gphg.org 
 
#GPHG23 #GPHG #horlogerie #watchmaking #awards 
#fgpsa #fgpswissandalps #forbesglobalproperties 
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